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“Thus, the last will be first, and the first will be last.”.” 
 Matthew 20:1-16 

                                      Autumn Term - Friday, 22nd September 2023 

In School this week: 

Thank you to all those who attended our meet the teacher meetings this week. 
The Holy Spirit are very proud to be part of “Children’s University” Children will have the opportunity to gain 
credits towards a Bronze, Silver and Gold award at the end of the academic year and “graduate” at Hope 

University. Credits are achieved by joining clubs in and out of school, trying something new and making good 
use of their time. The aim – to be more active academically as well as physically and encourage our pupils to 
“learn for fun” some examples can be, swimming, dancing, gymnastics, football, writing poems and stories even 

visiting museums. This also links with our 5 ways to Wellbeing Award.     

 
 
We have also started an outdoor sports club on Thursday lunchtimes this week with our enrich PE provider, 

children were great. All children will have the opportunity to join in team games.  

Diary Dates Reminders  

Tuesday 26 /9 is European Day of Languages 
Thursday 28/9 Swimming for year 5 /6 please ensure your child comes to school with their swimming kit. 
Friday 29 /9 INSET day for staff SCHOOL CLOSED.     

 READY                                                        RESPECTFUL                                                      SAFE  
 
Virtue Stars  Achievement Stars Attendance  

 

 
Diamonds – Ella 
Emeralds –  Dominyk 
Sapphires – Tegan 

Amethysts-  Soma 
Topaz –       Lewis 
 

 

 
Diamonds –Issac 
Emeralds – Harlie 
Sapphires –Sofia 

Amethysts- Heidi 
Topaz –      Elisa 

Well done to all our families who make sure that children are in 

school at 8.45 and ready for learning on time: We have 
reached 95.58% this week. A special thanks to our reception 
and KS1 children.   
Reception /year 1 =98.57% 

Year 1 /2 -100% our winners this week. 
Year 3 /4 -94.38% 
Year 5 /6 -92.67% 

Maximillian Kolbe Parish  

Mass times in the Parish of Maximilian Kolbe this weekend:  
St Edward’s Church – Saturday 5pm; Sunday 10.30am, hopefully see you there! 

The Holy Spirit Church – Sunday 9am. For more information please click on the link to access Fr Peter’s Parish 
Newsletter: http://www.saint-maximilian-kolbe.org/blog/weekly-newsletter/ 

Guitars 

Year 4, 5 and 6 children will be allocated a guitar, please ensure your child practises at home and brings it to 

their lessons. Year 5 /6 – each Monday, Year 4 – Each Thursday  

Birthdays 

A very happy birthday to George this week I hope you have a lovely day and enjoy your reading book. 

Polite Notices  

 Children need to bring into school their reading book every day. Please read with your child and create a 

positive attitude towards reading. Please return any books you may have at home from last term. 

 Please note: Under no circumstances are dogs allowed on the school premises or by the school gates.  

Thank you for your co-operation.  

 As the weather changes can children please wear their full HS uniform and come to school with a coat.  

 Breakfast club 8am -9am £1 each session. Please give all money to Mr Plumpton. Thank you.  

 

We are so proud of you!  
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